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Federai Trade Commission
Office of the Secretary

Room H-159 (Annex K)

600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W
Washington DC 20580

RE: Prerecorded Call Prohibition EBR Telemarketing, Project No. RMIOOI ,
To whom it may concemn:

I recently received a pre recorded phone calf inviling me to a health fair and for -
a small fee | could get things fike biood pressure, cholesterol. Thanks to this
phone call | was instanlly ask questions, get times and directions and ultimately |
did attend this event.

I wish to oppose to the FIC’s proposal that would require written éuthotization to
receive pre-recorded telemarketing calls from the businesses and charities that |
have an Established Business Relationship with. | am aware of the burden: this
would place on these businesses.

I would ask the Commission to either adopt the EBR exception contained in the
TCPA that creates an exception for pre—recorded calls sent by companies that
have an EBR with the person they are calling or continue its forbearance ’
towards businesses that send pre-recorded messages fo those with an EBR
beyond January 2, 2007.

Sincerely. -

Matthew Cook




